St. Mary School 106 Jackson Street, P.O. Box 780 Fishkill, New York 12524 (845) 896-9561

January 13, 2023

Dear Parents,

We would like to honor the countless ways our grandparents have supported our students over the years. God has blessed these children with wonderful grandparents in their lives, and we would like to show our appreciation to them.

St. Mary School is pleased to invite *your* parents to our upcoming Grandparents Day on Friday, February 3, 2023. Grandparents are invited to the 9am First Friday Mass. They should go directly to church, and sit with the parishioners in the middle and back of the church. The students will sit with their classes in the front.

We will be hosting a Grandparents' reception in the gym after Mass. Our events are scheduled to end at 10:45AM.

If you are planning to allow a grandparent to take your child(ren) with them from school early that day, please fill out and sign the form below, and return it to school no later than Monday, January 30th.

Thank you!	Sincerely,
	Mr. Thomas Hamilton Principal
4	
Grandparent Name	
Student Name	Grade
	Grade
-	Grade
Parent Signature	

Please return by Monday, January 30th